NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL

Thursday 3 July, 2025
Term 3 Reception Class Update
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Matt Cailes will be returning to his role as Deputy Principal at the start of Term 3, following his secondment as Acting
Principal at Norton Summit Primary School. We look forward to welcoming him back as part of our leadership team.

During Matt’s absence, Erin Corcoran has acted as Deputy Principal with great distinction. | would like to formally
acknowledge and commend Erin for her outstanding leadership throughout this time. She has demonstrated compassion,
strategic thinking, and excellent planning skills, particularly in advancing our site learning priorities. Erin’s
professionalism, organisation, and thoughtful approach have positively influenced our entire school community. She has
consistently led with care, collaboration, and an unwavering commitment to supporting staff, students, and families. On
behalf of my team, we thank Erin, for her dedication and genuine care in this role.

We are pleased to share that will be resuming her role in the Reception B class next term.

| would also like to express my heartfelt thanks to Melanie Polanco for her incredible work leading Reception B during
Term 2. Melanie stepped into the role with warmth, enthusiasm, and a deep commitment to every child in her care.

Her ability to quickly build strong, trusting relationships with students, families, and staff has been truly impressive.
Melanie’s calm and nurturing presence brought a wonderful sense of stability and care to the classroom. Her
professionalism, positive energy, and thoughtful approach have left a lasting impact on our school community.

Although her time with us has been brief, we are deeply grateful for the contribution she has made. Melanie will be
greatly missed, and we sincerely wish her all the very best in her future endeavours. She will always be warmly welcomed
back.

As we conclude Term 2, we extend a warm welcome to the new students and families joining us as part of the mid-year
intake.
We wish all families a safe, restful, and happy holiday break, and we look forward to an exciting and productive Term 3
ahead.

Warm regards,

Dina Zunis
Principal
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